
 

Mike Drzyzga -- February 10, 2022, Flash  —  Registration for the Branson, MO reunion in Sept. is 
now available. 

WOW! We are ready to celebrate another great reunion. Are you ready to party, and celebrate 53 
years? 

The following reunion flyer contains all the info’ you need to successfully register for the reunion 
XXII. Please take the time to read it thoroughly before going to our Association web site or linking to 
the registration page. Follow the instructions, and it is an easy process. Please note that the 
Association was spending more money than we can afford to use PayPal and Credit Cards for 
payments. We had to give-up that convenience. Therefore, we returned to the procedure of “mailing 
checks to the Treasurer.” 

A BIG thank-you goes to reunion coordinator Jerry McDonald for an excellent reunion plan, and the 
flyer which tells you all about it. Also, to Web Master Liz Buss and Wayne Laessig for getting the on-
line process up and running. 

We will be offering pre-ordered reunion T-Shirts again this year, as we have done in the recent past. 
V.P. Roy Davis developed an effective process. You will receive information on that separately. 

We are behind the power curve on distribution of the Firing Circle newsletter, but keep scanning your 
in-box, it is in process! 

We are expecting a great turnout in Branson – having another memorable event – as we continue to 
“never forget” what the AC-119s accomplished 50 years ago! 

Click here for the Upcoming Reunion webpage. 

 


